[bookmark: _GoBack]From: David Weiskopf [mailto:dweiskopf@nextgenamerica.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 2:37 PM
To: Hoffman, Howard
Subject: Request for telephone call: Clean Power Plan

Hi Howard,

Do you have 30 min for a call sometime in the next week or so? I was hoping to discuss some of the questions underlying state plan contents for the Clean Power Plan.

I hope you had a very happy and restful holiday!

Dave Weiskopf

-- 
David Weiskopf
Attorney
NextGen Climate America
https://nextgenamerica.org/

